
The Your water, your say meeting will allow you to hear about what we are 
proposing and ask us questions which could cover: 
			 
		  the service we provide
		  our impact on the environment
		  what will happen to your water bill 
		  or whatever other topic is important to you. 

Have your say on our plans for 2025-2030 

Questions can be raised on the day or submitted in advance if you’d prefer. Email CCW via 
yourwateryoursay@ccwater.org.uk stating that your question is for Wessex Water.   

Can’t attend? Don’t worry, you can find out more about our proposed plans on our 
website wessexwater.co.uk/business-plan

We’d still like you to email in any questions and after the event we’ll publish responses to 
all of them. If you don’t have internet access, write to us for a summary of our proposals, 

and with any questions: Wessex Water PR24 Team, Wessex Water, 
Claverton Down, Bath BA2 7WW.

You can find out more about the meeting on CCW and Ofwat websites.

Join us online on 
Tuesday 14 November (6pm-8pm)

Register at: wessexwater.co.uk/events 


